From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 12:10 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward gift reporting

Hi Steve,

This email is to report the following gift to the Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith: earlier this week, Marc Schulman with Eli's Cheesecake delivered two boxes of their Mini Belgian Chocolate Cheesecake Hearts, each box having a approximate value of $37.  Accordingly, our office accepted one of the boxes and made them available to the public.  For the second box, we donated it to the Lincoln Park Community Shelter, located at 600 W. Fullerton.

Please let me know if you need any further details around these gifts.

Thanks.

Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

